
 

 
UPDATE ON FOOD AVAILABILITY IN MOBERT 

 

 Please be advised that food will be available for pick-up for families in need commencing tomorrow 

(Thursday) at noon. 

 

We have a mix of items to select from. 

 

 Members can come to either the school or the community hall between noon and 5 p.m. 

 

 After tomorrow, we will be open for pick up on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. 

 

Please, only one person per family as we have to continue to do social distancing.  And when waiting for 

service, make sure you keep apart from others by at least 6’! 

 

 Also, quantities will be limited, but please be aware that we are replenishing our food supply at least weekly. 

  

Each home will be allowed one pick up per week. 

  

If you need delivery, or any information, please contact: 

 

Jocelyn:               (807) 228-0852 

 

or Alex:                (705) 975-8996 

 

You are also ok to request your family or friends who live in surrounding communities to bring food and other 

supplies to the gate.  Our security personnel will receive and hold those goods and our local security will deliver 

them to you. 

 

Please be patient with us.  Our people in the community are doing their best, working long hours and doing their 

very best. 

 

It is not perfect but we will not leave you without. 

 

Please, be kind and be safe! 

  

Miigwetch 

 

Netimizaagamig Nishnaabeg Pandemic Team 

   

Netmizaaggamig Nishnaabeg 


